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February 6, 2017 B———
Dear NW BOCES,

Here are some labels and a donation for you, to use as
needed. It's been a long time since Hannah was there,
but I still think that you have the best program for
children who need extra help — I still wish they had a
program like yours for adults! Thank you again for all
that you dol!

Take care,

ferthy Cotomn

Kathy Cohoon



